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ESCAIDE 2022 updates 

Registrations are open  

ESCAIDE 2022 is offered in a hybrid format to ensure inclusiveness and ease of attendance from different countries with 

varying degrees of travelling limitations, and to contribute to environmental sustainability by reducing carbon footprints. In-
person attendance to ESCAIDE 2022 is limited, but online attendance is offered to everyone who wishes to attend the 

conference. 

If you would like to attend the conference in-person, please register until 5 September.  Note that physical 
attendance will be confirmed only after the screening of all incoming registrations, while online attendance will be confirmed 

instantly. For online attendance, the registrations will remain open until the conference starts. We remind you that both online 
and physical attendance are free-of-charge, no registration fee is collected. 

Register here 

Abstract selection results: big thanks to all our authors and reviewers 

The abstract selection process has been completed and the results were communicated to authors early in June. Over 430 
abstract submissions were received, and ~170 were selected to be presented at the conference. The volume and standard of 

submissions resulted in a competitive selection process, which will contribute to the scientific quality and relevance of the 
content presented at ESCAIDE 2022. Congratulations to those who were successful, and an immense thank you to the 

ESCAIDE reviewers who contributed to the abstract review process.  

A late-breaker abstract call will be open from 31 August–14 September for abstracts reporting data that was unavailable before 

the deadline for submission in the general call for abstracts for ESCAIDE. 

Consult the ESCAIDE 2022 Detailed Programme, with all abstracts accepted to be presented at ESCAIDE 2022 (pp. 4-9)  

Plenary sessions  

The Scientific Committee have developed sessions for ESCAIDE 2022 on pertinent topics in the field that they felt should be 

addressed at this year’s conference, inviting world class speakers to share their experience, discuss and debate. The five 
sessions will focus on ethics in pandemic control, refugee health, managing infodemics, and the impact of the COVID-19 
pandemic on advances in vaccination and surveillance.  

Read more about this year’s sessions | Revisit last year’s sessions  

Funding Initiative: congratulations to the winners  

The ESCAIDE Funding Initiative supports early-career public health professionals to present their work at the conference. This 
year, six eligible applicants who had an abstract selected to be presented at ESCAIDE 2022 and indicated their interest in being 

considered for the ESCAIDE 2022 Funding Initiative, have been granted funds to travel to Stockholm in November. 

Congratulations to the 2022 winners, and we hope to keep supporting colleagues from different countries in the future.  

More about the Funding Initiative 

Stay tuned! 

Follow ESCAIDE on social media and check out the website to stay up to date with news and announcements. 
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